
W.A. Bess PTO is excited to host 
an outdoor Family Movie Night

Bring your chairs, blankets and of course the family to W.A. Bess Elementary 
School for a  FUN filled Family Movie Night under the stars!  Featuring the 
movie Hocus Pocus!  Enjoy watching your children as they run and play on our 
playground and bounce all around the bounce house obstacle course.  Come for 
the FUN stay for the food trucks, popcorn, movies and more!   

•On Friday, September 23rd, festivities will start around 5:30pm and movie will 
begin at dusk. (7:15pm)  

•Come dressed as a witch or warlock and participate in our spirited costume 
contest.

• Email the below information to bessptorock@yahoo.com

•Child’s NAME

•Grade

•Teacher

•Number of Tickets PRE SALE-ONLY Tickets—

(ADULTS-$5 CHILDREN--$3)

• Pay for tickets via PayPal using the email address above or send cash or check 
(payable to W.A. Bess PTO to school with your child**payment must be 
received by September 16th in order to secure your spot**)

• Please bring CASH night of the event to enjoy our food trucks, popcorn, 
cotton candy and more!  

•Night of the event tickets will be available --$7/adult, $5/child.

Ticket PRE-SALE

Special thanks to our sponsors for an incredible family movie night!

mailto:bessptorock@gmail.com

